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PRESIDENT’S MESSAGE 

GARY COCKRIEL 
 
Hey gang! 
 
We will be having a meeting in August!  Mark your calendars for August 1st at 6 p.m. at the National Corvette 
Museum.  The Board of Directors have been meeting and working on several things over the past few 
months, which we will need to vote on.  We have a few small by-law changes and one addition to the by-
laws.  The small changes are just some wording to make them easier to understand and clarify what some 
things mean.  The addition is to help us in an emergency or pandemic situation.  This change will make it so 
we can go to electronic voting. Hope to see you there! 
 
If we can get through the meeting in a short time, we will be able to go back and see our CLBG display in the 
Museum and check out the Ed Roth collection. 
 
We had another great turn out for our Corvettes & Coffee at Q on Saturday, July 18th.  I think we had 15 
Corvettes and a few other members show up to be together!  Thanks to Robert Elrod for his help in blocking 
off the parking lot on Friday night and manning the parking lot on Saturday morning.  Thanks Robert! 
 
We had our second Corvette Ride on August 19th.  I heard we had 28 cars!  Thanks to everyone who came 
out for the ride!  I know one that didn’t read the directions to the start location and missed us by just a few 
minutes.  (Sorry about that!)  I felt everyone enjoyed the ending to the ride and I want to thank Kevin & Lynn 
Kirby for the great opportunity of letting us share in their collection of automobilia!  You never know what or 
where our rides will take us.  Don’t miss the next ones!  
 
The Board of Directors will be meeting Saturday before the meeting, we will start at 4:30 and then join the 
rest of you before the meeting.  We hope to see you there.  We will practice social distancing and wear your 
mask for sure when we’re all in one small area. 
 
See you again soon. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
  

 

 
 

Is he lonesome 
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Or just blind, 

 
 

 

CLBG EVENTS 
 
CLBG Events 
Aug 1  CLBG Membership Meeting – 6:00 p.m. -  NCM Chevrolet Theater – Live, in-person!!  See you there. 
 
Other Events 
 
Aug – Tri 5 Nationals – Postponed until 2021 
Aug 7-8 – Corvette Expo – Pigeon Forge, TN 
Aug 20-22 –Rat Fink Kentucky Reunion - NCM 
Aug 27-29 – Corvettes of Carlisle – Carlisle, PA 
Sept 3-5 – NCM 26th Anniversary Celebration 
 

 
 

BIRTHDAYS & ANNIVERSARIES 
 
 
 
 
  

 

08/01 Roy Carman 
08/02 Terry Brennan 
08/04 Chris Smith 
08/05 Charmaine Reiter 
08/08 Robert Elrod 
08/09 Barbara Thompson 
08/09 Sharon Smith 
08/09 Jim Walters 
08/12 Marcia Fox 
08/12 Bob Pitchford 
08/22 Judy Wafer 
08/22 Diane Blair 
08/23 James Bailey 
08/24 Joe Tucker 
08/27 Richard Blair 
08/28 Ervin Shumway 

 

ANNIVERSARIES 

08/02 Gerald & Audrey Neely 
08/06 Mike & Rita Honeycutt 
08/18 Roger & Altricia Harrell 
08/18 Greg & Cindy Terry 
08/27 David & Miki Wiseman 
08/29 Stanley & Cynthia Marshall 
08/31 Bill & Dianne Grimes 
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CLBG MEMBERSHIP ANNIVERSARIES 
This is where we celebrate our members who have been with us for 5, 10, 15 or more years.   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
COFFEE & CORVETTES 

July 11, 2020 
 

 
We met for the second time this year, again at Q Coffee Emporium.   A good crowd 
showed up, despite the hot weather.  It was a nice chance to sit and catch up with 
fellow club members, and to show off our collective cars to the Bowling Green public! 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

This guy who 
drives 

 

Ron & Sheila Best – 5 Years 
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SUNDAY AFTERNOON CRUISE – NUMERO 2 
July 19, 2020 

 
There may not be many car shows taking place these days, but there was one heck of a rolling show on 
Saturday!  Twenty-eight beautiful, shining, GM beauties, from C1 through C8, paraded over the back roads of 
Warren County.  Gary Cockriel put together this Club road tour, and topped it off with a visit to an amazing 
private automobilia collection here in Bowling Green.  The collection owner chooses to remain off-line, so we 
are not publishing his name, and no one in our group took photos.  Thanks to him for graciously opening the 
doors to our group.  (He actually never gives tours, but Gary is a very persuasive guy!)  That, my friends, is 
why it is great to be a member of CLBG!  If you missed this outing, be sure to try to make the next one. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
You can view these and many more photos of this cruise on our website.  Just go to Photo Gallery on the 
menu and select Photo Albums. 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

So close behind? 

 

  

 

Through the countryside… and city streets.   

A timely pitstop. 
Up a familiar hill. 

Ready, set and GO! 
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CLBG RENEWALS 
 
Membership in Corvettes Limited of Bowling Green Kentucky, Inc. will expire on 8/31/2020. Starting July 29 the renewal 
process will be available. We hope you will continue to support us by renewing your membership as soon as 
possible. Renewals remain the same at $25.00 per member. You can renew on-line on our CLBG.US website (sign 
on, please!) or bring your dues to the Membership Meeting to pay in person, or mail your renewal to: 
 
Corvettes limited of Bowling Green, KY Inc. 
P.O. Box 50027 
Bowling Green,  KY  42102 
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CLBG NATIONAL CORVETTE MUSEUM AMBASSADOR 
Rich Sanders 

 
Who remembers this time last year when everyone was gearing up in anticipation of the 25th Anniversary 
Celebration at the National Corvette Museum?  Groups of Corvettes started arriving in Bowling Green during 
the days leading up to the event.  The mass of beautiful cars coming in to town kept building in true 
Woodstockesque fashion (showing my age) until the day that the gates opened for early registration.  
 
A quick glance at the 2020 calendar indicates that the 26th Anniversary Celebration is rapidly approaching.  
Many activities are planned for the September 3-5 event.  The deadline for online registration is August 14th.  
You can register at: https://www.corvettemuseum.org/event/anniversary-celebration/ .  Virtual attendance 
is also available with your registration.  Attending virtually worked very well for the April Bash and this could 
be a great option for those who do not wish to travel to Bowling Green this year. 
 
The NCM currently has four Corvettes listed for raffle.  A beautiful 2021 Shadow Gray Coupe will be won by a 
lucky person on July 30, 2020.  As of this writing, there were a little over 300 tickets still available for that 
drawing.  
 
Trivia fact: The one millionth Corvette (a 1992 model) and the 1.5 millionth Corvette (a 2009 model) are both 
on display at the NCM 
 
The 1.75 millionth Corvette to be produced could soon be parked in your garage.  Yes, for the price of one 
Corvette raffle ticket, that car, a very heavily-optioned 2020 Artic White coupe could be yours.  That drawing 
is being held on September 4, 2020.  Raffle tickets can be purchased at:  https://raffle.corvettemuseum.org/ . 
 
After a brief shutdown due to COVD19 requirements, the Paint Protection installation shop located at the 
Motorsports park is now up and running. Several owners who have chosen the Museum Delivery option are 
also scheduling their paint protection installation before hitting the road with their new beauty.  
Appointments are already scheduled through the end of August.  Please call the NCM store at 270-777-4555 
(ask for Tammy) or email to storeCustomerCare@corvettemuseum.org for more information.  Remember 
that applicable NCM member (annual or life) discounts apply to this item because it is a store purchase. 
 
Congratulations!!   The National Corvette Museum was named the Best Attraction for Car Lovers in the 2020 
USA TODAY 10 Best Readers’ Choice travel awards contest. Of course, we all knew it was the best!  Twenty 
automotive attractions were also nominated.  The NCM received the most votes. Thank you to everyone who 
helped with this selection. Everyone at the NCM should be very proud of this accomplishment. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 

 
  

 

https://www.corvettemuseum.org/event/anniversary-celebration/
https://raffle.corvettemuseum.org/
mailto:storeCustomerCare@corvettemuseum.org
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RECIPE OF THE MONTH! 
Ramen Noodle Salad 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Ingredients: 

• 24 oz shredded broccoli slaw available by the pre-packaged salad mixes lettuce, etc., usually sold in 
12 oz bags, so you will need 2 bags. 

• Two  3 oz packages chicken flavored ramen noodles, broken into small pieces (reserve seasoning 
packet) 

• 1/2 cup chopped green onions (about 6 green onions), sliced 
• 1 cup sunflower seeds 
• 1/2 cup canola oil (vegetable oil would also work)  
• 1/3 cup sugar 
• 1/4 cup apple cider vinegar 
• 3 Tablespoons rice vinegar 
• 1/4 teaspoon crushed red pepper flakes (optional) 

Directions: 
• Combine broccoli slaw, broken ramen noodles, green onions, and sunflower seeds in a large bowl. 

Set aside 
• In a separate bowl, whisk together canola oil, sugar, vinegars, crushed red pepper, and reserved 

seasoning from both ramen packets. 
• Drizzle over broccoli slaw mixture and toss well. 
• Chill in the refrigerator for one hour before serving to allow flavors to meld and noodles to soften. It 

is best when served the same day that it is made as the noodles are still somewhat crunchy, but it 
does taste good the next day with softer noodles, too. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  

I know that most of you are familiar with this great summer 
salad, and I wanted to add it to our collection.  This probably is 
not the exact recipe you have eaten or made, but it is a good 
one.  A long list of ingredients, but a snap to make!   
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CONTACT US 
 

Club Mailing Address: CLBG, P.O. Box 50027, Bowling Green, KY 42102          

Website:  http://clbg.us/    Facebook: Corvettes Limited of Bowling Green 
 

 
PRESIDENT 

 

Gary Cockriel 
270.792.9140 
president@clbg.us  

VICE PRESIDENT 

    

Danny Sublett 

270.791.7127 
corvchev@bellsouth.net 

 

SECRETARY 

 

Sheila Best 
270.991.9198 
bestvettes@gmail.com  
 

TREASURER 

 

Barb Thompson 
270-991-9648 
barbthompson2u@gmail.com  
 
 

2020 OFFICERS AT LARGE 
Bruce Hazelton 
270.935.5096 

shadesofgrey@hotmail.com  
 

Greg Terry 
812-272-1485 
greg_55chevy@yahoo.com 

 
 

Bob Harder 
270-781-2096  
bobharder@twc.com 

 

 

Terry Jordan 
270.779.3031 
terryhjordan@gmail.com  

 

Susan Jordan 
270.779.3230 
skidmarks@clbg.us 

 

Bob Whittaker 
270-781-8427 
bob.whittaker@sensus.com 

 

Cindy Whittaker 
270.781.8427 
cindywhitta@aol.com  

 
 

2019 COMMITTEES & CHAIRPERSON 

MEMBERSHIP 
Bruce Hazelton 
270. 935-5096 
membership@clbg.us  

ACTIVITIES 
Danny Sublett 
270.791.7127 

corvchev@bellsouth.net 

PHOTOGRAPHER 
Carrington Tyson 
859-537-0336 
Apensjourney@gmail.com 50/50 

Dennis Ford  
615.847.4047 
kadle002@yahoo.com    

SUNSHINE 
Cindy Whittaker 
270-779-7447 
cindywhitta@aol.com 

NCM AMBASSADOR 
Rich Sanders 
815.988.3601 
richs259@gmail.comt 

SKIDMARKS EDITOR 
Susan Jordan  
270.779.3230   
skidmarks@clbg.us  

WEBMASTER 
Terry Jordan 
270-779-3031 
terryhjordan@gmail.com  
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